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Building children’s characters is really important to us here at East Boldon Infants. We have explained to the 
children that our character are the things that we do, without being prompted! It’s just who we are as a    

person. Each term, we speak about the key characters that we focus on and encourage the children to think 
about how they demonstrate this character across the term. It really would be lovely to hear about any ways 
in which the children demonstrate these characters at home too! Please send anything across on Evidence Me 

and class teachers can share this in class. 


